
 
LMc/TR 
 
19th June 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
Language Ambassadors  
 
Your child has been selected as one of the language ambassadors to attend Newlaithes Primary school on Thursday, 
27th June. Students will be assisting the primary students on their MFL day.  
 
Students must arrive at school for 8.30 am for registration. We will then walk over to Newlaithes Primary school and 
return at approximately 12.30 pm.  
 
Students must be in full school uniform; they may also bring a snack and drink if they wish.  
 
I’m sure you would agree this is a great opportunity for your child to support one of the Academy’s feeder primary 
schools. It is always great to see our students working with the younger children in the community.  
 
If you would like your child to attend, please complete the permission slip below and return it back to Mrs 
McClelland in the Spanish department no later than Tuesday, 25th June.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L McClelland 
 
Mrs McClelland 
Teacher of Spanish 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Permission Slip – Please return your slip to Mrs McClelland in the Spanish Department 
 
Language Ambassadors 
 
I give permission for my child: ……………………………..…………………………….…………………………………. Tutor: …………..………… 
to attend the language ambassadors, visit to Newlaithes Primary School on Thursday, 27th June 2024. 
 
I confirm that medical and contact information are as currently held by the school. 
 
Signed Parent/Carer: …….…………………………..………………………………………………………………..……………. Date: ……………..………. 
 
 
 


